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19/05/2024  17:46:382024/0993/P OBJ David Setchell I am against this development, particularly the additional floors and the impact that would have on the oasis I 

know as Phoenix Garden, located across the road from the rear of this property. 

There's the line of sight impact it will have. As a regular visitor to this community garden, the joy and 

mindfulness I experience is wonderful, and I love meeting a friend there. Whenever I take someone new, I get 

more joy from their new experience. 

Sitting there, staring up at the trees and the sky, watching and listening to the birds is calming. 

To have one area of my vista destroyed by this development is unimaginable. 

Meanwhile, we share this space with the flora and fauna. Their habitat is carefully cared for by lots of local 

volunteers. Let's not scare away the wildlife by impacting their environment. And the blockage of natural light 

to the flora?

Talking of volunteers - What impact will this building extension into the skyline have on their wellbeing? 

Please do not allow this application to go through. Let's protect these little spots of green we have in this 

chaotic city. 

Thank you.

https://www.thephoenixgarden.org/
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